
COMMITTEE TO PROMOTE SUPERIOR TOWNSHIP – “One Superior Place” 
Meeting September 20, 2017 

 
Remarks and Announcements – Brenda Baker and Carla Bisaro attended; regrets were 
received from Jane Frye and Rose Lang.  We were joined also by Township resident Ken 
Schmidt.  Brenda reported that she had decided to submit our annual report to the Board of 
Trustees in November, rather than October, because of the Board’s heavy agenda.  Perhaps next 
year she will strive for a September reporting.     
 

Library Display/Bookmarks/Superior Places Binders – The Public Parks poster was chosen 
and placed for September.  While the Fire Department poster is usually chosen for October 
(Fire Safety Month), it has not been possible to revise the poster to reflect the newest fire 
engines, so another poster will be placed in October.  A new supply of bookmarks has been 
printed and placed in the Township inner lobby, joining the updated Superior Places binder.  
 

Page(s) on NEW Township Website – As the NEW Township website is no longer new, this 
agenda item will be dropped, but we will still address items of interest and concern relating to 
the Township website.  Carla reported that she had delivered a flash drive with all of the 
updated Superior Places information, but it had not yet been posted – witnessed by the fact of 
the form of the Flying Pilgrims profile.  New participant Ken Schmidt suggested the posting of 
agendas and meeting notes on the webpage; meeting reminders then could provide a link to 
those postings.  
 

Email List for Interested Citizens – Ken had not yet visited the new Township website, so we 
attempted to explain to him the function of this option that has been offered.    
 

Superior Scenes Newsletter – Our contribution for the fall issue of Superior Scenes was timely 
submitted, and Brenda remarked that we should be receiving the newsletter soon.   
 

Superior Places – There is no current work in progress on Superior Places.  This agenda item 
will be addressed again when work resumes.      
 

Events, Outreach and Community Pride – A supply of the “Where Do You Live?” flyers has 
been placed in the Township vestibule.  We will attempt to keep this supply up-to-date.  This is 
the same flyer that was placed at the Dixboro Farmers’ Market last month, to be in place until 
the end of the season.   The Committee discussed with Ken the current and possible uses of the 
Township marquee.  Regarding the ice-carving demonstration at the December tree-lighting 
ceremony, Brenda told of the thanks directed to us at the most recent Board of Trustees 
meeting for our contribution and involvement.  Carla noted that she would reconnect again 
with the carver, Christopher Troiano, in October.  
 

Schedule Next Meeting – The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Wednesday, October 18, 
2017 at Superior Township Hall.  

Meeting notes prepared by Carla Bisaro 


